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Friday, 17 June 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

 Congratulations to Green Class for a weekly attendance of 97.62% 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Monday 20th June, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this week’s achiever. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Oliver Yellow Lilley Verde Ronnie Azul Lucas 

Red Harvey Blue Carter Amarillo Fraser Morado Alana 

Green Donevan Orange Jaxon Rosa Alexis Rojo Charlotte 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this week.  

 

Jubilee Celebrations 

As you will be aware, we held our Jubilee celebrations last Friday. As part of these celebrations, we 

have created a Jubilee Garden in honour of the occasion. On Friday, Mr Seeley, along with a few 

helpers, planted our special Jubilee tree. Here you can see some photos of the tree being planted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I think you will agree that all the children had a great time during the jubilee picnic. I would like to 

thank you all for the treats you sent in for them to enjoy our celebrations. Below are some pictures 

showing some of the children enjoying their treats. We hope the children will hold these memories 

for many years to come. 
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Time Capsule  

Yesterday, we continued with our Platinum Jubilee celebrations and a time capsule was buried in 

front of the Jubilee tree, in our jubilee garden. In the capsule there was a selection of the children’s 

jubilee work, photos and their artwork. We hope that in years to come, the time capsule will be dug 

up and children of the future will be able to see what life was like in 2022 and how we celebrated a 

moment in history. Here is the time capsule and the contents that were buried by the school council 

and Miss Tomlinson. 

 

 

Grapes in lunch boxes 

If you send your child with grapes in their lunch boxes, can 

you please ensure they are not whole and are cut length 

ways to prevent a choking hazard. This also applies to any 

other foods that could be deemed a potential choking 

hazard.  

 

 

Car Parking  

Can I please remind parents and carers that are dropping off and picking 

children up from school, not to use the staff car park to park their car. These 

spaces are for staff parking only and by parking in there you are preventing 

staff members from doing so. This then results in complaints from residents 

because staff have had to park on the road. 

 

Dogs  

This week, we have had a few complaints about dogs around school. If you do bring your 

4-legged friend on the school run, can you please ensure they remain on their lead and 

should they foul on the pavements, please ensure you pick up after them. 

 

Edgewood Library 

Please be reminded that the Library at Edgewood has reopened for 2 afternoons a week. The library 

is now open on a Wednesday and a Friday afternoon between 1.45-4.45pm. If you are not a member 

of the library, please come along and join. There are many services that community libraries offer 

not just the loaning of books. 

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 


